
 

Tripada English School 
_____________________________________________________________________________________ 

Dear Parents,        Date: 17.01.22 

Greetings! 

 “Wishing you and your family peace, health, happiness and prosperity in 

the coming year . HAPPY NEW YEAR to all the parents & students!” 

As you are aware that we have planned to have new uniform for CBSE for 

the academic year 2022-23. So we are inviting parents those who are having a 

designing unit or are qualified designer or are interested to design the school 

uniform, to come up with their innovative ideas or designs. They can meet the 

Principal on 21st January 2022 from 8.30 am to 10.30 am. The best design for the 

uniform will be selected. The selected design as well as designer will be given the 

recognition in our Almanac.  

It’s a great opportunity for the parents of TRIPADA ENGLISH SCHOOL to 

hold hands with the institution and give inputs for the betterment of our 

students. 

Principal. 

 


